
Make Lunch Linton: Summer Update 
Small Things Count 

It’s hard to believe we are now half way through the summer 
holidays. Where did those three weeks go? You will all be very 

aware of the rise in the cost of living and the impact on families 
who may have been just about managing, but now can’t find the 
extra they need to pay the bills. 
Making lunch on one day each 
week sounds a very small thing, 
but we believe it is important to 
do what we can. We make a 
difference to the people who 
come on that day. Make Lunch 
Club is not just about food, but 
being a community. 

The team has been concentrating effort on strengthening 
community this holiday and it has been wonderful to welcome 9 

new families into our supportive 
community. . We’ve had contact with a 
total of 18 families so far this summer. 

Next session, 17th August, and again on 
24th August, we will be moving to the 
sports pavilion on the recreation 
ground. This new venue will no doubt 

create new challenges but we are so grateful that it is available. 

Finally, please remember to use your token to vote for us when you shop at Tesco in 
Haverhill. Another small thing, but every little helps! 

Thank you for your support. Sarah will be happy to answer any questions or provide 
more information. Our contact email remains cafm@stmaryslinton.org.uk 
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